Blackboard Tips for parents with multiple children

When you log into Blackboard as a parent, you have access to information from the teachers of
each of your children. (Keep in mind that not all schools have begun using Blackboard.)

To view each child’s classes, scroll to the bottom of the home screen to find the “Parent
Gateway”. You will be able to click OBSERVE for each of your children. This will display the
classes that your child is enrolled in. To see information for another child, just go back to your
home screen and click OBSERVE next to their name.
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